
 
  02/01/2023 

 

 

NOTICE TO MARINA USERS N.01/2023 
* * * 

TEMPORARY PARKING RESTRICTIONS 
 
 
Temporary parking restrictions and closure for roadworks 
Start :  03/01/2023 
Finish : 06/01/2023 
 
All facility users at MARINA FORT LOUIS are kindly informed of the following update: conditions of use of the car park 
are temporarily altered as part of the marina's electrical renovations - see road works permit with plan.  
The car park will be partially accessible: the “shore side” half of the parking lot will be closed to off to public 
access from the “Le Yacht Club” restaurant up to the parking lots Exit gate. 
 
Maintenance company personnel supervisor:  
- Mr Stéphane GORE, GETELEC ELEC, Ph: +590 (0)6 90 80 60 29 
 
Equipment on site: Heavy equipment 
 

WORK AREA DATE(S) TIME 
Tronçon Bd Dr Hubert Petit  

et Parking Marina 
Start : 03 janvier 2023 
Finish : 06 janvier 2023 
 

Night works: 7pm to 6 am 
Day works: 7 am to 2 pm 
Weekends excluded 

NB : Duration of works is estimated. 
 
 
Measures & Guidelines 
 
CAUTION: Users are asked to exercise caution while using the marina’s car park. Disturbances due to dust and noise 
are expected during these works.  
 
ENTRANCE GATE 
 à Open access during works. 
 à Two-way traffic, entry and exit of vehicles through the entrance gate. 
 à Traffic heading to Galisbay : when exiting the car park avoid risky maneuvers on the main road !  
Exit towards Marigot and make a U-turn at the roundabout to your right near the marinas waste disposal facility. 
 
EXIT GATE 
 à Closed during works. 
 
We thank you for your understanding. 

Port Management 
 

 For further enquiries, please contact the Marina office at : Ph. 05.90.77.31.26  or  VHF channel 16 
 


